
RÉSUMÉ DIGEST

HCR 16 2021 Regular Session Hughes

Requests the La. Department of Health, Department of Economic Development, and La.
Workforce Commission to study the impact of COVID-19 on the public sector workforce of
this state and to report findings of the study to the legislature on or before Feb. 1, 2022.


